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Open Letter to the ʔaq̓am Community
	
	



To: 		ʔaq̓am Community Members						          
From:  	ʔaq̓am Chief Administrative Officer
Date:		September 21, 2023
Subject: 	ʔaq̓am Band Meeting- rescheduled for November 20, 2023

Due to the recent funeral, ʔaq̓am Administration had to cancel the September 18, 2023 Band meeting. 

· The date for the next Band Meeting will be November 20, 2023 at 05:00 PM in the Dan Joe Memorial Gymnasium.
· At this Band meeting, there will be a presentation of the ʔaq̓am Audited Financial Statements by our Finance Director Ivan Winter. Audited Financial Statements are also available on the ʔaq̓am Website. 
·  If you would like to have a printed copy, please contact Ivan Winter at (250) 426-5717 or email IWinter@aqam.net 

I welcome your feedback, ideas and approaches to serving the ʔaq̓am Community. Should you have any comments, questions, or concerns, please contact me in confidence. I can be reached at the main administration office in person, my direct number 236-302-1621 or via email at: mfrank@aqam.net

Kind regards,

Mike Frank
CAO for the ʔaq̓am Community
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